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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
The school closes at 12 noon on the 25th of June for our seven-week summer holiday and will 
reopen again for pupils on Tuesday 17th August. Bus will be running at the normal times for a 
Friday and so staff will be in school until all the buses have departed. 
 
It has been a strange session – lockdown has affected all of us. I wish to thank you – staff, 
pupils, parents and the local community for your ongoing support. Your children have been 
magnificent in the face of an unprecedented challenge. 
 
I retire officially on the 15th of August and I want to offer very best wishes to Tony Breen in his 
role as Headteacher. He will bring his many talents to bear.  
 
It has been an honour to be Headteacher of the school where I was a pupil all these years ago. I 
will take with me precious memories of pupils, staff and parents who have all contributed to 
making Portree High School the place it is. We are an inclusive community where everyone 
matters.  
 
Thank you – it has been a privilege. 
 

Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Catherine A MacDonald 
Head Teacher 
 

 

 
 

 

Miss C A MacDonald 

Head Teacher/Ceannard 

An t-Eilean Sgitheanach 
 

    www.portreehigh.highland.sch.uk 


